
REVISED U14 Fixtures   
Sept 17- March 25 
Below are the fixtures running from 
Sept 17 to March 18. Team on left 
plays right  
Sheffield v Derby, Huddersfield v 
Barnsley etc. 
Please keep to these play dates if 
possible. If dates are rearranged 
Jackie Batley must be informed of 
the rescheduled date. Home team to 
contact away team with details of 
venue etc. Not all teams play on the 
given dates below. If games are 
cancelled due to weather please give 
sufficient warning to the travelling 
team. A reschedule date must be 
agreed 5 days after the date of the 
cancelled match  
The following Teams should keep to 
the dates below for both their U14 
and U15 teams- Barnsley, East 
Riding, Harrogate, Leeds, 
Middlesbrough, Scarborough, 
Sheffield, York. 

Sept 17 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

Sheffield   Derby 

Huddersfield   Barnsley 

Spen Calderdale 

Middlesbrough East Riding 

York Scarborough 

Redcar Harrogate 

Leeds Nottingham 

 

Sept 24 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

Barnsley Derby 

Calderdale Scarborough 

Mansfield Huddersfield 

East Riding Nottingham 

Sheffield  Redcar 

Middlesbrough York 

 

Oct  1 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

Middlesbrough Sheffield 

Barnsley Calderdale 

East Riding Redcar 

Harrogate Leeds 

Derby Huddersfield 

Scarborough Mansfield 

Nottingham Spen Valley 

 

 

Oct 15 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

  

Scarborough Spen Valley 

Derby Harrogate 

Nottingham Sheffield 

East Riding Huddersfield 

Barnsley Redcar 

York Mansfield 

 

Nov 5 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

Mansfield Harrogate 

Derby  East Riding 

Leeds Middlesbrough 

Barnsley  Sheffield 

Nottingham  Huddersfield 

 

Nov 12 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

Leeds Mansfield 

Spen Valley Barnsley 

 

Nov 19 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

Harrogate Scarborough 

Redcar Spen Valley 

Calderdale York 

Derby Leeds 

Barnsley Nottingham 

Huddersfield Sheffield 

 

Nov 26 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

Sheffield Spen Valley 

Harrogate Middlesbrough 

York  Barnsley 

East Riding Calderdale 

Nottingham Redcar 

 

Dec 3 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

Spen Valley Harrogate 

Mansfield Derby 

Scarborough East Riding 

Leeds York 

Redcar Middlesbrough 

Calderdale Sheffield 

 

 

Dec 10 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

Huddersfield Leeds 

Barnsley Mansfield 

Spen Valley Middlesbrough 

Redcar Calderdale 

 

Jan 14 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

East Riding Spen Valley 

York Redcar 

Sheffield Leeds 

Nottingham Mansfield 

Harrogate Barnsley 

Middlesbrough Huddersfield 

Derby Scarborough 

 

Jan 21 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

Harrogate Sheffield 

Scarborough Barnsley 

Leeds East Riding 

Huddersfield Spen Valley 

Calderdale Derby 

Nottingham York 

 

Feb 4 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

Scarborough Middlesbrough 

Mansfield Calderdale 

Sheffield York 

Barnsley  Leeds 

Derby Nottingham 

East Riding Harrogate 

Huddersfield Redcar 

 

Feb 11 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

York  Derby 

Redcar Leeds 

Calderdale Harrogate 

Middlesbrough Mansfield 

Scarborough Nottingham 

 

 

 

 

 

 



March 4 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

York  East Riding 

Harrogate Huddersfield 

Leeds  Scarborough 

Spen Valley Mansfield 

Calderdale Middlesbrough 

 

 

March 11 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

York Harrogate 

Leeds Spen Valley 

 Mansfield Redcar 

East Riding Sheffield 

Scarborough Huddersfield 

Derby Middlesbrough 

Nottingham Calderdale 

 

March 18 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

Middlesbrough Nottingham 

Sheffield Mansfield 

Huddersfield York 

Spen Valley Derby 

Redcar Scarborough 

Barnsley East Riding 

Calderdale Leeds 

 

March 25 

HOME TEAM AWAY TEAM 

Sheffield Scarborough 

Huddersfield Calderdale 

Spen Valley York 

Middlesbrough Barnsley 

Mansfield East Riding 

Redcar Derby 

Harrogate Nottingham 

 

 

 


